Gentet, Matthias

From: Henry, Kate

Sent: 30 August 2017 14:21

To: Planning

Subject: FW: application No 2016/6566/P

Hi — please log to 2016/6566/P
Thanks,

Kate

Kate Henry

Senior Planning Officer
Telephone: 0207 974 2521

LHES

From: Richard Collins [mailto: | |

Sent: 25 August 2017 09:15
To: Henry, Kate <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: application No 2016/6566/P

Dear Mrs Henry............. we whole heartedly agree and support our two neighbours’ letters to you earlier this

week. |am astonished and depressed at the arrogance of Mr Angel at Albany Homes, still trying to demolish this
ancient brick wall that divides the curtilage of The Old Court House and the area of Jack Straws Castle.

One doesn’t have to be a rocket scientist to work out what his motives are........... initially the planners gave Albany
the permission to convert The Old Court House into three separate homes ,all of which our three families bought
from him and have lived ever since. The original plans also included the landscaping of the rear area to create an

attractive garden for the three homes to enjoy........... alas, for some peculiar reason Mr Angel annexed this area at
the same time we all bought our homes. We must try to stop him with this new application
Your sincerely, as ever, Richard and Hazel Collins.

Richard Collins FCSI Chartered
Stockbroker







